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Appraisal Subcommittee

Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council

November 24, 1998

Jerry Jolly, Acting Director

Office of Real Estate Appraisers

1755 Creekside Oaks Drive, Suite 190
Sacramento, CA 95833

Dear Mr. Jolly:

Thank you for providing us a copy of the proposed changes to Title 10, Office of Real Estate
Appraisers, of California’ s Code of Regulations. We reviewed the proposed changes and did not
find any potential conflicts with Federal Statute Title X1. We appreciate the opportunity to
review the proposed changes.

Sincerely,

Ben Henson
Executive Director



